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MEETING NOTES  
 
Brandywine Valley Scenic Byway Corridor Management Plan 
Meeting Date:   28 May 2009 
Meeting Location:  Pennsbury Township Municipal Building 

 
 

 
 

Review of Public Meeting #1 
The public meeting was reviewed and suggestions made for improving the second public meeting, 
scheduled for September: 
 It would have been better to flip the boards to prevent attendees from doing the dot exercise prior to 

the start of the meeting 
 At the next public meeting, there should be a wrap-up at the end of the meeting, to take questions 

and thank participants. 
 The projected power point slides were believed to be too small for the scale of the room. 
 Presentations should be reviewed prior to the meeting. 
 Provide a role for Advisors at the next meeting. 
 Avoid placing values on aspects of the Byway so that participants are not swayed in their thinking. 
 As a follow up to the meeting, Sheri Evans Stanton volunteered to review the Vision Statement. 

 
Agenda for June Commission Meeting  
 Commissioners and KSK will be prepared to discuss primary and secondary intrinsic qualities for 

the BVSB and a story for the Byway that ties the intrinsic qualities together.  Drafts should be 
submitted to J Haedrich prior to the meeting. 

 

Attendees:  
Kathleen Goodier BVSBC, Chadds Ford Township 
Debbie Reardon  BVSBC, Chadds Ford Township 
Mary Sue B. Wiedmer BVSBC, East Bradford Township 
Karen Genello Tankle BVSBC, East Bradford Township 
Dan Hill BVSBC, Birmingham Township 
Alma Forsyth BVSBC, Pennsbury Township 
John Haedrich BVSBC, Kennett Township 
George Zacharkiw BVSBC, Pocopson Township 
Lois Saunders BVSBC, Advisor 
Suzanna Barucco Kise Straw & Kolodner Inc. (KSK) 
  
Distribution:  
Dan Hill (for distribution to BVSB Commissioners) 
Consultant Team  
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Project Management 
 SB distributed a draft table of contents for the CMP and reviewed the revised schedule which has 

the project ending in November 2009 to comply the funding schedule. 
 These documents will be emailed to J. Haedrich for posting on the BVSBC website. 

 
 
We believe the above to be an accurate representation of the discussion held at the meeting. If there 
are any corrections, additions or deletions to this memorandum please notify the writer. 
 

 
Suzanna Barucco 
Kise Straw & Kolodner 
 


